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CALENDAR LOOK AHEAD: 

 

January 17 – Crafting Club for Grade 4 2:37 p.m. – 3:15 p.m. in Mrs. Reid’s Classroom 

January 18 - Crafting Club for Grade 3 2:37 p.m. – 3:15 p.m. in Mrs. Reid’s Classroom 

January 18 – Floor Hockey for Grade 4 & 5 2:45 p.m. – 3:45 p.m. in the Gym 

January 18 – Recess Popcorn Sale $3.00 in Mrs. Reid’s Classroom at Recess 

January 19 –Subway Fun Lunch for Those Who Pre-Ordered in the Fall 

January 24 – Fun Lunch Orders for the Remainder of the Year Due Today by 2:30 p.m. 

January 24 – Crafting Club for Grade 4 2:37 p.m. – 3:15 p.m. in Mrs. Reid’s Classroom 

January 25 - Recess Popcorn Sale $3.00 in Mrs. Reid’s Classroom at Recess 

January 25 - Crafting Club for Grade 3 2:37 p.m. – 3:15 p.m. in Mrs. Reid’s Classroom 

January 25 – Floor Hockey for Grade 4 & 5 2:45 p.m. – 3:45 p.m. in the Gym 

January 25 – January Assembly 9:00 a.m. in the Gym (Everyone Welcome) 

January 26 – Non-Instructional Day – No Students in Session 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

 

Principal’s Message 

Welcome back to school everyone! We are hoping you had a restful and enjoyable break. It is 

hard to believe we are into 2024. As always, we are off to a running start. Classrooms are back in 

full swing and our numerous extra-curricular activities and clubs are continuing, with offerings 

that include: lunch time chess club, grade 4/5 rugby, after school floor hockey, basketball, 

drumming club, running club, cartooning club, Indigenous art club, learn to swim group, Be You 

girls club, as well as a few others. Thank you to all our fabulous staff who volunteer their time for 

these activities. 

To support a few of these groups, we are asking for donations of the following: scrap yarn, cross 

stitch supplies (aida cloth, cross stitch threads), scrap cotton macramé cord (3 mm). 

We continue to offer the ‘coat exchange’ in the lower hall outside the gym. Please feel free to add 

to the collection or take something that suits the needs of your child. 

If you know of children who will begin kindergarten this upcoming September, please let them 

know our registration application system opens on January 29.  

Congratulations to Elias M from division 11 for winning the newsletter contest we have been 

running for the past few month.  Elias will enjoy free Fun Lunch for the rest of the school year! 

As always, my office door is open for questions and conversations. Thank you for the continued 

support of all the students at Cloverdale School. 

 

Recess Popcorn Sales 

The grade 5 classes will be selling Kernel’s Popcorn on Thursday mornings in support of their 

legacy gift.  The cost is $3.00 per bag with the choice of butter/salt, white cheese, and creamy 

caramel.  Sales will happen January 18, January 25, February 1, and February 8.  No pre-

ordering required.  Students who wish to purchase a popcorn snack should bring their $3.00 to 

Mrs. Reid’s classroom at recess on these dates. 

 

 

CTS PAC UPDATES: 

 

What to stay up-to-date with the CTS PAC?  You can do so by following their Facebook page 

here:  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/164562303571785/?hoisted_section_header_type=recently_s

een&multi_permalinks=6563257810368837  
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